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ISSUE: COMBATING COVID-19 

(Brooklyn, NY) -  As the State reduces mask and vaccination mandates State Senator Kevin

Parker continues to provide resources to stop the spread. On Friday,  March 11th State

Senator Kevin Parker distributed over 200 mask and COVID at-home  test kits  to residents

throughout Central Brooklyn outside of his District Office. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/kevin-s-parker
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/combating-covid-19


Senator Parker had the following to say about this giveaway: “While  infection rates have

slowed, it is important we continue to take steps to slow the spread so our businesses and

schools can stay open and serve families of the 21st District. My office will continue to host

giveaways and provide the necessary resources to residents.” 

 


